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April 23, 2024 
 

Use Cartoon to Share Truth about HIPAA! 
 
Our fourth HIPAA cartoon has been published. This cartoon features two nurses in the hospital talking 
about calling an organ procurement agency to come talk to a family of a dying patient who has a healthy 
heart. I’m pretty sure that you didn’t know this kind of call could be made without your consent or your 
family’s consent. 
  
CCHF has long declared April to be “Truth About HIPAA” month. We use it to draw America’s attention to 
the now 21-year-old deliberate deception that’s been foisted on them.  
  
You are essential to our “Truth about HIPAA” campaign. People believe HIPAA protects their privacy. Help 
them know it does the opposite. Please like and share the latest cartoon on our website, Facebook, Twitter, 
and Instagram, and tell the truth about HIPAA to everyone you know! 
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